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Bandera Natural History Museum receives $75,000 grant

The Kronkosky Charitable Foundation awarded a $75,000 grant to the 
Bandera Natural History Museum. The grant funds will be used to 
enhance the offerings of the BNHM through the use of technology. New 
and upgraded technology will allow the BNHM to provide more 
educational programs and add to the overall visitor experience.
Pictured: Kronkosky Charitable Foundation Program Manager Rudy 
Skultety presents the $75,000 check to Juan Carlos Infante, center, 
accompanied by museum Board Directors John Pearce (left) and Don 
Giles (right) and Managing Director of Operations Dr. Maggie 
Schumacher. 


